
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
 

County of Maui 
200 South High Street 

Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR 
ALAN M. ARAKAWA 

 
Aloha Kakou –  
 
On behalf of the people of Maui County, it is indeed my pleasure to extend a warm 
Aloha to everyone attending the 10th Annual Youth Leadership Summit for Sustainable 
Development. 
 
It is my hope that this Youth Summit will provide a unique and important opportunity to 
address the challenges of sustainability through discussion, educational presentations and 
keynote speakers. The Summit allows delegates the opportunity to share their successes 
and to address mutual concerns and challenges. I am confident that this Youth Summit will 
bring each participant closer to achieving their goals in fostering sustainability in our 
islands. 
 
Mahalo to the Stone Soup Leadership Institute for developing educational tools, programs 
and youth summits such as this to prepare young people to become leaders of a more 
sustainable world.  
 
My best wishes to all the delegates for a rewarding event, as well as success in all your 
future endeavors. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
ALAN M. ARAKAWA 
Mayor, County of Maui 


